
 

 

 

 

 

 

GENERAL CLUB MEETING AT BURLEY FIELD 

SATURDAY MARCH 2nd  

Hello everyone. 

There will be a general club meeting this Saturday (March 2nd) at the 

field. As usual, this will comprise of a sausage sizzle prior to the meeting. 

Free raffle tickets will also be given out, and everyone present goes into 

the draw for some handy modelling items (batteries, cyno, servos, leads 

etc). There will be a number of prize draws during the day. 

We have quite a few important items to get through, including discussing 

our revised CASA Area Approval and changes to the upcoming Monty 

Tyrrell Scale Event. 

It would be great to see as many members as possible on Saturday, as 

the weather is looking great for flying, so bring your models out.  

If you have any questions or comments about, please don’t hesitate to 

contact me. 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2023/2024 
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PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


